
Mrs. Wolin and Mrs. Huffman’s 
Canine Headlines 

The changes in the world around us have necessitated tighter 
restrictions on monitoring our visitors and approved 
volunteers.  While we lament that these world events impact 
us, we can feel empowered to know that our students are in an 
even safer environment.  Mrs. Huffman and I encourage all of 
you to become approved volunteers even if you have no plans 
to be on campus.   

We enjoy offering the dismissal 
option of Hiker Biker. We 

recommend that adults walk or bike 
as well. If you choose to drive, please 
follow community and highway rules 

by parking in designated neighborhood 
spots and keeping the bike lane clear of 
motor vehicles. Model safe behavior for 
your child by crossing with the crossing 

guard.

Happy November!  The school year always seems to pass so quickly! 
October was a busy month for our Bulldogs!  In addition to taking their quarterly exams,  we had students 
participate in theme days for Red Ribbon Week, Booster-thon Pep Rallies and Fun Run, Family Literacy Day 
with Character Costumes, and field trips to Sweetfield Farms, The Florida Aquarium, and Crystal Springs!   
With the addition of BES-t in Show and Top Dogs , Student Council, SSYR, NEHS, Safety Patrol, Chorus, and 
Instrumental continuing the month we can see how committed families and teachers are to providing a well-
rounded education for our  Bulldogs!  The Great American Teach-In occurs in November, too, and we are 
excited to welcome all our guest speakers! Speaking of Chorus, we have our second graders performing in 
November in honor of Veteran’s Day. We hope you can join us! Congratulations to  Jobi Scott and Reese 
VanBrocklin  from our Bexley Chorus who earned a place in Southern Regionals competition on November 3rd  
and will perform in Lakeland. Way to represent our Bulldogs! 

How can I contact Mrs. Wolin or Mrs. Huffman? 

Our teachers and staff are empowered to handle 

many situations. If you need to reach administration, 

the best way is by email from our website. We 

usually respond the same day. 

Calling and leaving a message with the front office is 

the next most efficient and we typically respond 

within 24 hours. 

While we love talking and problem solving with 

families, the most challenging way to speak with us 

is by dropping by. We are often with teachers and 

students, in committee meetings, classrooms, or 

with District personnel.


